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Our Vanishing Treasures

OUR ANTIQUITIES The story of the first
people of the Americas,
their adaptations to
their environments and

their struggles for sur
vival has spanned thou
sands of years. It has
left us with a rich

archaeological legacy
which constitutes one

of our nation's great
treasures, and provides
us with a vivid link

with the past. The
information gleaned from

archaeological sites is
our primary source of
knowledge about the rich
and varied cultures that

have sometimes disappear
ed entirely from our
world. Today our lives
are enriched when we

visit the remains of the

ancient dwellings and
see first hand the tools,

clothing and artistic
expressions of the an
cient ones.
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THE CRISIS But now we are faced

with an escalating
crisis that threatens

to rob us and all future

generations of our know
ledge of the people of
the past. Organized
looters and vandals are

destroying our ancient
treasures at an alarming
rate. Armed with guns,
these thieves often em

ploy bulldozers, back-

hoes, dynamite and heli
copters denying each and
every American our heri
tage and destroying for
ever our knowledge of
the first Americans.

Ancient burials are left

torn apart and artifacts
are sold for profit on a
flourishing internation
al blackmarket.




